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Reno Municipal Court senior Judge Ken Howard will retire next month 
after completing 18 years service with the court. Judge Howard was 
appointed to the bench in 1998 and has been re-elected three times 
without opposition.   

For several years, Judge Howard has conducted a treatment court 
designed specifically to stop the abuse of alcohol, drugs and related 
criminal activity. He also has overseen the popular "Kid's Court" 
program which brought elementary students to the courthouse to 
learn about our justice system, peer pressure and positive decision 
making.  

"It has been my distinct honor and privilege to serve our community as 
a judge during the past 18 years. Serving as a judge and as a Deputy 
District Attorney prior to holding office have been extremely 
rewarding experiences! I have truly been blessed and I would like to 
thank everyone who assisted me along the way."  
 
Tammy Riggs will be sworn in as Judge Howard's replacement in 
Department Four of the court on November 16th.  


